
Little Bells… 
 … your weekly update to The Chimes 

Pastor on Call Info for July 

If you have a pastoral care emergency, please contact the church office or the  Elder for July (Jim Ryan, 791-2499) or the Deacon for July  
(Sue Rose, 532-3794), who can get you in touch with the Pastor on Call.  

Potential Re-Open Date!!! 

UPDATE:   Session met electronically on Sunday, June 14 and TENTATIVELY  set July 19th as the date to return to in-person Worship ser-
vices.  A lot has to come together to make this a reality, which is why it is, for now, a GOAL, but not set in stone.  Session will meet again on 
July 12 to confirm or revise the final date.  Keep watching this space for further updates.  
  
 While in-person Worship services are suspended, MPC will continue to record and post services on YouTube and the MPC Facebook page. 
 The office remains open Tuesday-Thursday.   

Church Website Update and Re-Design 

Through a grant from the Presbytery of Cincinnati, MPC will be changing our website platform.  This will en-
tail new design and content and will serve as an opportunity for branding and marketing the church.    We wel-
come input from the congregation.  If this is an area where you would like to contribute your talents and ideas, 
please contact Beth  Doebereiner or Cathy, in the office.   

New Moderator of the Deacons  

Sue Rose is the new Moderator of the Deacons.  Sue  is responsible for prayer concerns.  Please contact her  to add, update 
or remove requests for prayer.  (513-532-3794, mslrose4@gmail.com)  

Mission for July  

Our July mission will be to collect backpacks and school supplies for OGB’s annual back to school supply drive.  
You may drop supplies off at the church or you may donate directly on OGB’s website, www.ogiveback.com.   
The Mission Committee will also make a contribution toward the drive.   

Potential Re-Open Date!!! 
Session met electronically on Sunday, June 14 and TENTATIVELY set July 19th as the date to return to in-person Worship services.  A 
lot has to come together to make this a reality, which is why it is, for now, a GOAL, but not set in stone.  Session will meet again this 
Sunday,  July 12 to confirm or revise the final date.  Keep watching this space for further updates.   
 
 While in-person Worship services are suspended, MPC will continue to record and post services on YouTube and the MPC Face-

book page. 
 The office remains open Tuesday-Thursday.   

Update from Pastor Nominating Committee  

The PNC has completed in-person interviews; we  have several strong candidates.  Our next step is the challenging task of  
discerning which of these candidates is called to be our next pastor.  Please pray for the PNC and the candidates during this 
time of mutual discernment. 

Annual Directory Update  

Summertime is when we usually update the church directory.  If you have any updates, please send to Cathy in the office, 
mpc.office@mpchurch.net or call 891-8670. 
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